
BOROUGH OF BEN AVON
HEIGHTS

LEGAL NOTICE
Take notice that the Council of
Ben  Avon  Heights  is
making   available  for  public
inspection  the  proposed
Borough of Ben Avon Heights
budget for the year 2024. The
proposed   budget  will  be
considered at the Borough of
Ben  Avon   Heights  public
meeting  to  be  held  on
December  12,  2023  at  7:00
P.M. at Avalon Volunteer Fire
Company. All those interested
in viewing the budget should
call  the  municipal   office  at
412-766-1561  to  make
arrangements  to  view
the proposed 2024 budget.


